
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers         10 March 2023 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening: Thursday 23 March 2023 

The next Year 11 Parents’ Evening will take place here at St Anne’s on Thursday 23rd March 2023 from 3.30pm to 
6.00pm.  Our Parents’ Evening will provide you with the opportunity to meet with all of your child’s subject teachers 
to discuss the progress they are currently making, and the final preparation work they need to do before their 
GCSEs.  

As you are aware, our Year 11 students are currently undertaking their second round of mock examinations. 
Examination results will be shared with both students and parents at this event. 

We will be using our online booking system for parents and carers to make appointments in advance with their 
child’s teachers.  

Access to our appointment bookings: 

• Visit our school website www.stannesacademy.org.uk and click on ‘Year 11 Parents’ Evening’ then ‘Parents’ 

Booking Link’ where you will be required to enter your personal details as a point of log in. 

Or 

• Log in to your Edulink account straight from your device/app and enter your details. 

It is important to note that appointments where possible, are to be kept to 5 minutes with each subject teacher.  
This is to ensure all parents/carers can meet all of their child’s subject teachers.  

Appointment booking will open from 8am on Monday 13th March and will close on Thursday 23rd March at 2pm. 

Should you wish to make any changes after this time, please contact Miss Gibbons, Year 11 Pastoral Leader, using 

the email address below.  If you require any further assistance, please contact the Academy’s main reception, who 

will be happy to assist you. 

Yours faithfully  

R Box    J Gibbons M Whitehead 

Mrs R Box 

Assistant Headteacher 

Miss Gibbons/Mr Whitehead 
Year 11 Pastoral Year Leader/ Year 11 Head of Year  
jgibbons@stannesacademy.org.uk   
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